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ACEM National Conference CANBERRA  

Dr Jillann Farmer – CEO A Better Culture presented at ACEM Annual scientific meeting in Canberra on 

Culture change at a system level. A concurrent panel discussion alongside Dr Farmer’s colleagues 

chaired by Dr Claire Skinner saw positive engagement from attendees and an exciting opportunity 

for Jillann to meet with members of the A Better Culture project’s reference groups who shared their 

positive feedback regarding the project and their optimism at the prospect for positive change that 

the project is working towards.  
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ACEM National Conference CANBERRA  

Mx Bec Graham – Project Manager of A Better Culture presented at ACSEP Annual sci-
entific conference in Wellington, New Zealand in November. Introducing college mem-
bership, staff, and attendees to ‘A Better Culture - the project’ it’s purpose and scope. 
The session was well received by attendees which saw positive engagement and 
feedback and a willingness to explore the project’s capacity to extend its scope Trans-
Tasman. An opportunity welcomed by A Better Culture team at the premise of ongo-
ing government funding, a goal the project is working towards.  

Reference Group EOI Update 

Reference Group membership is still grow-
ing with the current registration of EOI num-
bers surpassing 460!  

The A Better Culture team would like to      
express our sincere gratitude to the Chairs 
of the reference groups and the members 
for their ongoing support and participation 
in the project.    

 



 

 

Dec 15 2023 

Stakeholder update 

A Better Culture Advisory Board had their first meeting on Monday 27th November. There was strong 

endorsement of the proposed Phase 2 work program.  

The implementation and intent of the Framework and themes was unequivocally endorsed.   This is in 

no small part due to the detailed review of our drafts that so many of our reference group chairs and 

members undertook, which resulted in comprehensive, actionable recommendations that the Board 

felt comfortable to accept.  

This brings Phase One of the project to a close.  

Phase 2 will entail establishing 5 working groups and we will circulate the finalized version of Phase 2 
work plan by Mid-December.  Reference groups will remain critical partners for Phase 2.  Reference 
group leaders and membership can expect an update on communications from our team no later 
than the December 20th.  

A Better Culture Presentations 

 A number of reference group volunteers accepted an invitation to create a brief video to share their 
story or speak about why they would like to create a better culture  in the workplace. Some of these 
videos have been uploaded to our website, where you can access them under the News and Re-
sources – Resources Tab.  

Please use this link to view members stories https://abetterculture.org.au/news-resources/?
tab=resources 

Inclusive:  

We welcome all 
healthcare work-

ers.  

Collective:  

Multidisciplinary 
input is required, 

always. 

Positive:  

We believe 
change will hap-

pen 

Respectful:  

Only equals can 
share respect. We 

are all equals.  

Our Values 
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